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Public Hearing Announcement 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing conducted by the Halifax Conservation Commission 

under the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40 (Wetlands Protection Act) and Chapter 

164 of The Town of Halifax (Halifax Wetland Protection Bylaw) on Tuesday, December 27, 

2022, at 7:10 p.m., in Meeting Room #1, on the 2nd Floor at Halifax Town Hall, to consider a 

Notice of Intent submitted by Webby Engineering Associates in Plympton, MA on behalf of 

applicant Kurt Marble of 275 Wood Street, Halifax, MA, for a proposal to construct a garage and 

home addition to an existing dwelling within 200 feet of the Winnetuxett River. Shown on 

Assessors Map 118, Lot 4A. 

 

Copies of the filing are available at the Conservation Commission’s office at the Halifax Town 

Hall, per request via email or by calling (781) 590-3872. 
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